Filing the tabs down.

SOME USERS MAY ENCOUNTER THE ISSUE OF NOT BEING
ABLE TO HOOK THE SECOND PIECE/TAB AFTER
TIGHTENING DOWN THEIR ROTOPAX TANK, THIS CAN
HAPPEN DUE TO TOLERANCES BETWEEN ROTOPAX AND
THE GORILLA CLAMP MANUFACTURING, THE GOOD
NEWS IS THE GORILLA CLAMP HAS MANY ADJUSTMENTS
THAT CAN BE MADE BY THE USERS TO FIT THEIR SETUP.
PLEASE SEE BELOW FOR THE MODIFICATION TO THE
CLAMP WHICH INVOLVES FILING DOWN THE TWO
HOOKS TO A HEIGHT OF 1/4" OR WHAT'S NEEDED FOR
YOUR SET UP. SOME TOUCH UP PAINT TO COVER THE
EXPOSED METAL HELPS CORROSION. USUALLY THIS
HEIGHT RESOLVES THE ISSUE.

IF THIS DOES NOT RESOLVE YOUR ISSUE PLEASE REACH
OUT TO US VIA EMAIL AT
SUPPORT@GORILLACLAMP.COM

WE CAN ALSO OFFER AN EXCHANGE OF A NEW CLAMP
WITH THE MODIFICATION IF YOU ARE UNABLE TO MAKE
THIS UPDATE AS LONG AS THE ORIGINAL CLAMP IS
STILL IN AN UNMODIFIED STATE.
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